
Sea and Sage Audubon Society 

INVITATION 
Education Opportunities Meeting 

 

Do you love nature and want to use your talents to make a difference? 

Attend our Education Meeting on January 30th to discover more about the 
education opportunities available in 2025 and how you can help. 

On-going Programs 
• Outdoor Adventures 

• Nature Day Camps 

• Summer Bat Walks  
  

Proposed New Programs 
• Grandparents Day 

• Lending Library 

• My Neighborhood Walks 
• Seasonal Nature Walks  

 
Everyone is welcome from long-time naturalists to those wanting to learn more. 

• If you’re new, we’ll introduce you to on-going programs and new programs. 
 

• If you already volunteer with the Marsh Education Project, we’ll share our 
new programs and ask for your own ideas for new outreach. 

 

Meeting also includes a short presentation by Project Director Trude Hurd on 
“How to Incorporate Native Plants into our Education Programs.”   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

We hope that you will join us for a fun morning at the marsh! 

Kindly RSVP by email to Education Chair Ellyn Siskind:  ellyn.siskind@gmail.com 


